
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/07/2024 12:47:12 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/07/2024

MR Angus Hodgett
- 69 Bennett ST
Curl curl NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

Please let this DA be accepted. The proposed cafe/restaurant would be a great addition to the
area for the community, I am in full support of it.




